
From: Chambers - Johns C  
Sent: Friday, 3 March 2017 3:02 PM 

To: Linda Gale; Catherine Pugsley (catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au); Ken McAlpine; Silvapulle, 
Stephen; Pill, Stuart 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM 2015/6 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I have brought the correspondence below to the Commissioner’s attention. 
 
Considering the application to amend the Directions issued on 12 January 2017 is made by consent, 
the application is granted. 
 
Amended Directions will be issued in due course. 

Kind regards, 

BASEL HOUCHAR 
Associate to Commissioner Johns, OAM 

Fair Work Commission   
Tel:  +61 2 9308 1826 
Fax:  +61 2 9380 6990 
chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au   

Level 10, Terrace Tower 
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 

www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Linda Gale [mailto:lgale@nteu.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 3 March 2017 11:28 AM 

To: Chambers - Johns C 
Cc: Catherine Pugsley (catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au); Ken McAlpine; Silvapulle, Stephen; Pill, 

Stuart 

Subject: RE: AM 2015/6 

 

Dear Associate, 
 
I confirm that the NTEU consents to the proposed extension of time for filing of submissions 
set out in the email below (on the understanding that this will not necessitate any change in 
the dates for hearing of the matter, being 29 and 30 March). 

Linda Gale 
NTEU Senior Industrial Officer 

 
From: Pill, Stuart [mailto:SPill@claytonutz.com]  
Sent: Friday, 3 March 2017 11:24 AM 
To: chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au 
Cc: Catherine Pugsley (catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au); Ken McAlpine; Linda Gale; Silvapulle, 
Stephen 
Subject: AM 2015/6 
 
Dear Associate 
I refer to our discussion concerning the filing of submissions.   
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As mentioned following discussions between the Group of 8, AHEIA (on behalf of the university 
employers) and the NTEU, we seek by consent an extension of time in respect of directions 2 and 3 
of the directions dated 12 January 2017 such that: 
1.                 the date in direction [2] for filing submissions by the NTEU, GO8 and AHEIA opposing a 

proposed variation, (other than matters in respect of research institutes), be extended 
from 4.00 pm on Friday, 3 March 2017 to 4.00 pm on Wednesday, 8 March 2017; and  

2.                 that the date in direction 3 for filing by the NTEU, Go8 and AHEIA of any written 
submissions in reply to submissions filed in accordance with direction [2] (other than 
matters in respect of research institutes) for filing be extended from 4.00 pm on Friday, 
17 March 2017 to 4.00 pm on Wednesday, 22 March 2017. 

If you have any queries or wish to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Stuart Pill, Partner 
Clayton Utz 
Level 18, 333 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia | D +613 9286 6148 | F +613 9629 8488 | M +614 08 994 144 | 
spill@claytonutz.com | www.claytonutz.com 
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